
Wednesday 4th and Thursday 5th March 2020 

Eggs – Day 2 & 3 

The foundation stage children have been keeping a close eye on our eggs for the past two 

days, and word has spread around the school about our exciting arrival. We are making 

sure that we are following the rules to keep them safe and talked about the important job 

an incubator does to keep them warm. 

 

We have noticed some cracks appear in 

our eggs and were expecting some to 

hatch on Thursday, but it seems that 

they are not ready yet and will be 

keeping us waiting! 

If we listen closely, we can also hear 

chirping and some of the eggs have 

been rocking… 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hopefully tomorrow we will have some hatchlings. 

 Check back to find out! 


